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Work on final phase of City Of Winter Springs reclaimed water extension 
to begin August 9, 2023 

WINTER SPRINGS, Fla.- Begining August 9, 2023 crews will begin working on the final segment 
of a new reclaimed water main that services the Tuskawilla Crossings area.

The new system will provide reclaimed water to Tuskawilla Crossings and future users on the 
East side of Winter Springs, ultimately reducing drinking water use for irrigation.

During this phase of the project residents can expect an interruption in the water available for 
irrigation while crews complete the necessary work to complete the project. 

The work will occur Monday through Friday during daylight hours between 7 a.m. and 5 p.m.

The project, was funded with a grant from the St. Johns River Water Management District and 
City funds, is expected to take several days to complete.  
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